
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 131 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/70/02 

 

 

03 November 2020 

 

 

ROV survey of cable - from Bahar ic-Caghaq out to sea 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a survey will 

be carried out with the use of a Remotely Operated Vehicle (ROV). This survey will be 

carried out by the vessel “Mare Rosa” and her ancillary equipment. 

 

Weather permitting the survey is planned to be carried out between Friday 6th 

November 2020 and Wednesday 11th November 2020, along the line A – B as shown 

on attached chart: 

 

Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

A  35° 56'.435   14° 27'.342         (Coast) 

 B  35° 57'.618   14° 28'.062 

 

The actual survey is expected to take about 1 day. 

 

Since the vessel “Mare Rosa” will be towing an ROV, she will be restricted in her ability 

to manoeuvre.  

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when the above-mentioned vessel is 

sighted and maintain a safe distance of 500m from the vessels. 

 

Mariners are also notified to abide by any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control, 

(Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 2537, 2538 

 

 

 

 

 

 




